
          Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all our families at Bobbie 
Noonan’s.  All of us would like to thank you for your support and kindness not 
just during the holiday season but also throughout the year. We wish you all 
happiness and prosperity now and through the New Year. We have many exciting 
and special events planned for you and you child. We hope you are able to attend.     
  
Special Notes 
Christmas grab bag money will be due by the 9th of December. The Santa gift is 
$5.00 and Santa will give out the gifts to the children on the 15th of December.  
 
Please remember that we will be closed on Christmas and New Year’s day. 
 
Please Remember if your child attends VPK without wrap-a-round your last day 
of school is December 22nd and school will resume January 8th. 
 
Christmas Programs 
                      
Santa will be here on the 15th. He will arrive at 9:30a.m. and will go to every area 
to visit with the children.  
Santa’s Workshop December 16th from 9:00-11:00. 
 
Santa Parties for all areas will be held on 22nd.All-natural snacks are always 
appreciated on our party days.   
 
Special Dates, 
December 22nd: The last day for VPK 
December 25th Christmas, school closed 
December 25th through December 29tht Daycare only, school will resume 
January 2nd. 
January 1st New Year’s Day, school closed 
     
 
 
 
                                                    Have a safe and Joyous holiday, 
 
                                                      Mrs. Debbie & Miss Courtney  


